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City of Long Beach Comprehensive Plan and Local Waterfront Revitalization Plan Update 
 

First Public Open House 
Tuesday April 28th, 2015 6-8:30 PM 

Magnolia Senior Center/ Community Center Auditorium 
650 Magnolia Blvd, Long Beach 

 

Thank you for attending the first public engagement meeting!  We know that your time is valuable and 
appreciate your attendance at this evening’s event. The City of Long Beach is in the process of updating 

its Comprehensive Plan and Local Waterfront Revitalization Plan and would like your feedback. After 
registration please explore the boards and stations of our open house. While filling out the materials for 
each station, you may sit at the tables in the center. When you are finished, please return all materials 

to their designated locations. 

Board 1: Comprehensive Plan Update (CPU) Process 
Board 2: Local Waterfront Revitalization Plan (LWRP) Process 
Board 3: Interaction between CPU and LWRP 
Board 4: Community Vision 

Comment with Post-its and Comment Cards 
Board 5: Livable Built Environment Overview 
Board 6: Livable Built Environment – Transportation Map 

  Comment on Handout Maps and Comment Cards 
Board 7: Livable Built Environment – Land Use Map 

  Comment on Handout Maps and Comment Cards 
Board 8: Harmony with Nature Overview 
Board 9: Harmony with Nature – Map  

Comment on Handout Maps and Comment Cards 
Board 10: Harmony with Nature – Flip chart 

  Comment with Dot Stickers on Flip Chart 
Board 11: Resilient Economy Overview 
Board 12: Resilient Economy – Map 

Comment on Handout Maps, Handout and Comment Cards 
Board 13: Interwoven Equity Overview 

Comment on Handout and Comment Cards 
Board 14: Healthy Community Overview 
Board 15: Healthy Community  

Comment with Dot Stickers on Flip Chart, Handout 
 

Please complete an exit survey so that we may better plan for future meetings and gain your input. 

Thank you for your time! 

http://www.longbeachlistens.com/

